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The May 27, 2021 Zoom meeting of the Cary Amateur Radio Club 
will begin at 7:30PM.  
 
The session, from 7:30PM – 10:30PM can be accessed with: 
 
URL://us02web.zoom.us/j/920063641?pwd=SVZJc09rbGFaM2J1S
DZwSXJMRDgwdz09 
 
Meeting ID 920 063 1641 

 
Password:150261 
 
Our program, brought by Jim Williams (W4VCF), will feature “An 
Overview of Parks On The Air” – This presentation recounts the 
ARRL celebration of the 100th birthday of the National Parks 
System, when Hams acted as “Activators” and “Chasers” who 
vied for contacts involving the 59 National Parks and all other of 
the 408 NPS “Affiliated Areas” throughout the country. 
 
Note: 
Due to changes the FCC has made to its licensing system, 
starting on May 20, all amateur exam applicants must provide 
their FRN (Federal Registration Number) to the Volunteer 
Examiners (VEs) before taking an Amateur Exam.  
 
Prospective FCC Licensees will be required to obtain an FRN 
before the examination and provide that number to the VE on 
Form 605 license application 

 

 

 



 

An FCC instructional video provides step-by-step instructions on 
how to obtain an FRN through the FCC’s Commission 
Registration System (CORES) can be found at 
https://www.fc.gov.gov/rofrn. 
 

Another FCC requirement recently imposed is the addition of a 
$35 fee be added to license applications. The start date for the 
new fee has yet to be announced. 
 
Note: Our next Club Zoom meeting is scheduled for June 24, 
2021. Mark your calendars! 
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